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Important i
- Personal attention
No. EDN-HE (21)A(3)06/2024 14 JAN -
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.
Dated Shimla-171001 the v January, 2025
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Educatlon
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: - Regarding Vacation Schedule for Government Schools in HP.

With reference to this Directorate letter of even number dated 13-12-2024'
and thereafter dated 3-01-2025 on the subject cited above. F.

In this context the requisite information i.e feedback/opinion/advice of all
stakeholders like parents/students/teachers in your respective district on tentative vaéation
schedule circulated to you on dated 13-12-2024 is still awaited. Now therefore you are directed
to conduct a meeting with Deputy Director Elementary Education and Deputy Director Quality
Education of your district immediately on the above issue and send the collective
recommendations/suggestions accordingly on the basis of conclusion in the meeting w.r.t.
tentative vacation schedule within 3 days to this Directorate positively.

Treat it most urgent.

-

(Dr. Amaueet K Sharma)
Director of Higher Educatlon
Himachal Pradesh. '
Endst. No. Even Dated: Shimla-171001 the : January, 2025
Copy for information and further necessary action is forwarded to:- -
1. All Deputy Directors Elementary Education in Himachal Pradesh.
2. All Deputy Directors Quality Education in Himachal Pradesh.
3~ The Technical Officer (IT) int. D.H.E. HP to upload the same on the ofﬁc1a1 web51te of

the Department.

4. Guard file. C \i

Director o?ﬁigher Education
Himachal Pradesh.



